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Janet Hawkins

Subject: FW: support of application - 1049 Richmond Avenue

From: LYNNE MOORHOUSE  
Sent: Tuesday, May 12, 2015 4:28 PM 
To: Leanne Taylor 
Subject: support of application - 1049 Richmond Avenue 
 
Dear Leanne.... 
 
I am emailing to support my neighbour's application for rezoning his property at 1049 Richmond Avenue. I have seen the 
original plan as well as the modifications. I am totally in support of the concept of 'in filling' of larger lots and have seen 4 
successful 'builds' in my immediate neighbourhood. They have all worked well. 
 
Please consider this a support for their plans. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Lynne Moorhouse 
1030 Richmond Avenue 

 
 
Sent from my iPad 




